
Killarney Mennonite Church 

November 4th, 2018 
 

Please Welcome “4-Given Again Quartet” 

 
 

Call To Worship 

Jesus said: "And this gospel of the 

kingdom will be preached in the 

whole world as a testimony to all 

nations, and then the end will 

come." 

-Matthew 24:14 

Order of Service 

Prelude 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Opening Prayer 

Music by 4-Given Again 

Offering 

Children's Video & Dismissal for 

Children's Church (Ages 3-6) 

Sermon by Len Koop 

"Missions - Take the Moment" 

Closing Song with 4-Given Again 

Closing Prayer & Benediction 

 

Everyone is invited to join the in church basement 

for a potluck lunch immediately following the 

service! 

Prayer & Praise 
Pray for daily strength for those 

in Bayside: 

-Eva Wiebe 

 

Pray for Amie Groening as she is working towards 

starting up Discovery Time Bible classes in the 

public school. 

 

Please remember the members of our congregation 

who are not able to regularly attend church. 

 

Birthdays 

6- Keziah Groening 

7- Kylie Reimer 

Weekly Events: 

Men’s Small Group- Tuesdays, 7:30 at Colby Falk’s 

house (79 Bay Ave). Games night kickoff Tuesday 

November 13. For more info contact Colby Falk (204-

841-4401) or Derek Reimer (204-305-0413). 

Prayer Meeting – Wednesday mornings at 8:30 in the 

church basement. 

Senior Youth (Grades 9-12)- Fridays at 7:00p.m. 

Check KBAM Youth Facebook page for more details. 

This Week: 

1. Halloween Food Drive 2018 - We collected 

3,711 pounds of donations for the Food Bank. 

That's up over 700 pounds from last year! A big 

thank-you to each and every volunteer who 

helped in any capacity! None of this is possible 

without you. Also thank you to everyone who 

gave so generously. 

 

2. We will be sharing in Communion on Sunday, 

November 11th. 

 

3. Child Dedication Service - We are planning to 

have a child dedication service on Sunday, 

Nov.18th. If you would like to dedicate your 

child please speak to Pastor Danny. 

 

4. The Care Committee is again making a list of 

volunteers to drive Ron Falk to Boissevain during 

the winter months. They usually leave between 

4:00 - 4:30p.m. There is a sign-up sheet on the 

post at the back of the church. 

 

5. There is an assortment of dishes accumulating in 

the kitchen, please check to see if they are 

yours! 

 

6. Celebrate Recovery is a Christian Support 

Group for all those needing help to overcome 

their addicted behaviors. We will be meeting on 

the first, third and fourth Tuesday of each month 

at 7:30pm at Lakeview Community Church. 

Upcoming Events: 

Southwest Manitoba Pro-Life is hosting a catered 

banquet with Hugh Owen, of the Kolbe Center for the 

Study of Creation, speaking on how the acceptance of 

evolution opened the door to abortion.  5 pm, 

Sunday, Nov.4th, at Boissevain Community Centre.  

468 South Railway St.  Call (204)523-8209 for tickets 

or rides. Adults, $30; ages 11-17, $15; 10 & under, 

free. 

Stuffed Stocking Sale! Shekinah is hosting their 

annual Stuffed Stocking sale at the Shamrock Center 



this Saturday November 10
th

 from 9-2. Money raised 

goes to local charity! 

Christian Women's - Thurs., Nov. 8th, Killarney 

Mennonite Church, 7:00 pm. Speaker:  MaryAnn Gillis, 

"An amazing story of God's love", Special Feature: 

Karen Moffat, Card Making and Scrapping Projects, 

Music:  Sara Knight, Music for Children  Cost $5.00 

includes coffee and dessert.  Contact Louella 204 523 

4251 or Linda 204 523 8551 by Nov. 6th to reserve.  

Please join us and bring a friend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Council 2018 Contact Information 

 

Pastor/Senior Youth:  Danny Groening 

Office: (204)523-8959 Cell: (204)215-0455 

E-mail:pastordanny@killarneychurch.com 

Moderator:  Ray Enns 

Co moderator:  Vacant 

Secretary:  Linda Enns 

Treasurer:  Harv Kroeker 

Care Committee: Peter Wolf 

Missions Committee: Vern Groening 

Maintenance Committee: Eric Reimer 

Members at Large: Barry Reimer & Peter Heide 

Sunday School Superintendent:  Jacki Enns 

Music Committee:  Brittany Groening 

TMBC Rep: Barb Peacock 

PA/Tech Committee: Jeremy Groening 

.................................................... 

Bulletin: Chelsea Groening 

chelseagroening@hotmail.com/204-523-2342 

Church Bookings: Mary Groening 204-523-8577 

Killarney Mennonite 

Church 
 

 

 

Serving With Our Hands 

 Loving With Our Hearts 

 Showing Christ’s Love  

 Growing God’s Family 

mailto:chelseagroening@hotmail.com

